
  NEWS FROM MY DESK 

JANUARY 2025 
My dear friends, 

 

After the school holidays it is wonderful to be back at my desk, getting ready to 

train up pastors and missionaries for Africa and beyond. At the end of 2024 we 

had the most amazing graduation where 20 of our students graduated and now will be serving the 

Lord across Africa. Isn’t it fantastic to see how the vision for KMBC is being fulfilled with over 400 

students trained and equipped. 

 

Enjoy these photos …  Highlight of the student’s year. Gregg Cole-Edwardes was our guest speaker. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KWAZULU-NATAL MISSIONARY & BIBLE COLLEGE 

Having been “emptied out” last year, we are again rebuilding our 

student base and at the moment for the 1st Term we have the following 

students: 

 

 

 DIPLOMA IN MISSIONS - 1 

 DIPLOMA IN MINISTRY - 5 

 DIPLOMA IN THEOLOGY - 2 

 A.C.I.M. - 1 

 ONLINE A.C.I.M. - 7 

 A.R.C.I.T. - 4 

 DISTANCE LEARNING - 4 
 

Please pray that these 24 precious students will be greatly used by the Lord in Gospel Ministry. 



FRED PIETERSE MEN’S RESIDENCE: 

As I mentioned last year, the DOROTHY BUTT TRUST have come in and 

completely renovated the house. We can never thank them enough for 

this very generous donation. Glory be to the Lord … BUT the students 

will now never want to go home!!!  Folks have been so kind with 

donations of curtains, cutlery, and a pool table for recreation.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOTPRINTS INTO AFRICA 

The Lord continues to open doors for me to teach across Africa, so this year I have 

been invited to go to Malawi & Mozambique, Rwanda, Uganda, South Sudan and 

Kenya. Please pray for these to to come about, and that will make 80 mission trips 

into Mama Africa. Unbelievable memories for me. 

Friends, I now want to highlight our upcoming  

Missionary Motivation Morning 

 

Save the date for our first meeting of 2025…  
Cancel weddings … sport … whatever you need to, but keep this date 
open: 
 

 SATURDAY MORNING, 15 FEBRUARY 2025 
 

 

ThIs year we will be covering the “MISSIONARY GENERALS” starting with the great  

                                                  JONATHAN EDWARDS 
 

Last year we reached our high with 50 “missions besotted people”coming. Spread the news and invite your 

friends, lets make MISSIONS our priority.  I look forward to seeing many of you at our MMM. 

My friends you have kept me for the past 39 years when I started KMBC. I am so very grateful 

to you all for your love, prayers and generous financial support. 

 

 

Blessings        

Warwick 
Contact :  082 920 1147 / kznbiblecollege@gmail.com  / footprintspmb@gmail.com Website - footprintsintoafrica.com  

The world asks – “What does a person own? Christ asks: How do they use it?”

                              Andrew Murray 
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